
Bluebell Primary School  Photographs and Video Consent Form 
 
 
We collect and use photographs for the following purposes. 

 
 

Please tick the box to confirm you agree to the use of photographs for each purpose 
 

For display in school  

On Class Dojo, with controlled access by members of the school staff and for consenting 
parents to view 

 

In the school newsletter and other printed documents (such as the school brochure)  

On the school website    (http://www.bluebell.norfolk.sch.uk/)  

On social media  

By the local and national media  

 
 
The retention period for photographs and videos will be 7 years once the child has left our school. At 
the end of the retention period photographs will either be destroyed, or may be retained for archiving 
purposes in the public interest. 
 
 
Where photographs are used as part of a display we will not accompany the photograph with any other 
identifiable information such as full names. 

 
 
I have read and understood the information. 
 
 

Pupil Name:  

Name of parent/carer:  

Signature of parent/carer:  

Date:  

 
 

If at a later date you wish to withdraw consent, please ask the school office for a new form and if you 
have any questions regarding this please speak to the school office or head teacher. 


